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700 www.fredloya.com

Fred Loya Insurance is a Texas based Hispanic 500 car insurance company. As of 2016 the company had 5,200 employees and 
700 offices in Alabama, Arizona, California, Colorado, Georgia, Illinois, Indiana, Missouri, New Mexico, Nevada, Ohio and Texas. It 
is the 18th largest Hispanic-owned company in the country.
The company is headquartered in El Paso, Texas and owned by Fred Loya, a Hispanic American who had originally worked as a 
cattle rancher. Loya began selling insurance in 1975. In 2008 Loya consolidated three San Antonio claims centers into one. Loya is 
famous for his Christmas light displays.

The Loya Insurance Group agencies are located in multiple types of locations such as shopping centers, grocery stores, street 
corners, and office buildings. The agencies are in both small and large towns and cities and focus on being in places where the 
people go on a regular basis.

6800 www.jacksonhewitt.com

Jackson Hewitt Tax Service Inc. is the second-largest tax-preparation service in the United States; offers free electronic filing, tax-
preparation training, and tax audit representation and responsible for preparing over 2.5 million computerized federal, state, and 
local individual income-tax returns each year.

The company is based in Jersey City, New Jersey. It operated more than 6,800 franchised and company-owned locations 
throughout the United States, including nearly 3,000 located in Wal-Mart stores nationwide, and more than 400 Sears stores in the 
United States and Puerto Rico for the 2014 tax season. The company supports more than 5,763 franchise locations throughout the 
United States. Start-up costs range from around $50,000 to $100,000 per franchise

8144 www.7-eleven.com

7-Eleven is an international chain of convenience stores that operates franchises and licenses some 59,800 stores (as of June 
2016) in 17 countries headquartered in the US city of Irving, Texas. Its parent company, Seven-Eleven Japan Co., Ltd., is located in 
Tokyo. Seven-Eleven Japan is held by the Seven & I Holdings Co. holding company.

As of 2013, 8,144 7-Eleven franchised units exist across the United States. Franchise fees range between US$10,000 – $1,000,000 
and the ongoing royalty rate varies.7-Eleven America has its headquarters in the Cypress Waters development in Irving, Texas. 

7-Eleven in the United States sells Slurpee drinks, a partially frozen soft drink and Big Gulp beverages. Other products include: 7-
Select private-brand products, coffee, fresh-made daily sandwiches, salads and bakery items, hot and prepared foods, gasoline, 
dairy products, carbonated beverages and energy drinks, juices, financial services and product delivery services.

30 www.lapizzaloca.com

Pizza Loca was started in 1986 when founder and owner Alex Meruelo recognized an opportunity to bring freshly made, high quality
pizza, at a very affordable price, to his community populated largely by Latinos in the heart of Los Angeles.

The first locations introduced some of the classic menu items that have become trademark items. The quality and value of the Pizza 
Loca was immediately felt by people near those first locations.

In a short period of time, there were nearly 30 locations all over SoCal serving. Pizza Loca is staying true to its heritage and remains 
heavily involved in Latino Community events and festivals including Fiesta Broadway, Placita Olvera, LA Live and numerous 
entertainment venues throughout SoCal.

398 www.unionbank.com

MUFG Union Bank (stylized as UnionBank) is an American full-service bank with 398 branches in California, Washington and 
Oregon which is wholly owned by The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ.The bank, formerly known as Union Bank of California, N.A., 
has operations in California, Washington and also has commercial branches in Dallas, Houston, New York City and Chicago, as 
well as two international offices. Headquartered in New York City, MUFG Union Bank, N.A. is a subsidiary of holding company 
MUFG Americas Holdings Corporation and a member of the Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group (NYSE: MTU).

As of December 31, 2014, MUFG Americas Holdings Corporation had $113.7 billion (USD) in assets and the Mitsubishi UFJ 
Financial Group had total assets of approximately $2.3 trillion (USD).Its foundation is built on five lineages; three originate in 
California and two in Japan.
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